
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board will hold the following public hearings 

on Tuesday, September 10, at 6:00 p.m. in the Selectmen's Room at 15 Sunapee 

Street, Newport, NH: 

 
2013-SPFP-009:  United Construction Corp. (Todd Fratzel, Agent) request final site plan 

review of a 30x30 wood building to house a crematory.  The property is identified as Map 217 

Lot 029 and is located on Reed’s Mill Road in the Industrial (I) Zoning District. 
 

 
 
ALL PLANS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING 
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 
 


